Griswold Public Schools

211 Slater Avenue
Griswold, Connecticut 06351

Tel: (860) 376-7600 Fax: (860) 376-7607

Sean P. McKenna, Superintendent Glenn LaBossiere, Director, Teaching, Learning & Innovation
Alisha Stripling, Director, Fiscal & Personnel Services Chris Champlin, Director, Special Services

August 21st, 2021

RE: CORRECTED COPY of August 20th, 2021 NOTICE

Dear Griswold Public Schools:

We hope that this notice finds you all well. We wanted to provide our community with an update regarding the
weather forecast.

As we monitor the weekend weather forecast, we thought it would be helpful to put this notice out now so that

everyone can plan accordingly. We ask that yvou visit our district homepage for any and all updates pertaining to
the weather over the course of the next few days.

Please take note of the following:

e Our campus will be closed on Sunday, August 22nd, 2021, to all. With the exception of essential
personnel, we are keeping the campus closed due to the weather forecast, which includes a high wind
warning. All activities, including athletic activities, have been cancelled.

e We plan to open campus on Monday, August 23rd, 2021, for our employees; all student activities for
Monday, August 23rd, are canceled. We ask that all employees remain in contact with their direct
supervisor, if there is a change in this plan.

e The following event, originally scheduled for Monday, August 23rd, 2021, has been rescheduled:

o The Griswold Middle School Orientation, for students who are new to Griswold Public Schools
and for students who are returning from a full distance learning program, has been rescheduled
tentatively to Tuesday, August 24th, 2021, at 1:00 pm.

e At this time, the GMS 5th Grade Orientation will be held on Tuesday, August 24th, from 8:00 am -
12:00pm.

A reminder: Please visit our district homepage for any changes or updates.

We want to wish you all a happy, safe weekend despite the forecast. As always, we thank you all for your
continued support.

Sincerely yours,
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Sean P. McKenna,
Superintendent of Schools



